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Summer is still Here! 

We are having a get together for all 
Residents on August 12 from 4pm to 6pm 
in the Community Building.  We will have 
bingo and Pizza! 

We will have 10 prizes ranging from some 
school items to gift cards.  

All Adults and Children are welcome and 
invited to come and get to know your 
neighbors. Text 812-902-1500 to let me 
know you are coming so I have enough 
pizza! 

In September we will have another movie 
night  and get together so look for details 
closer to the end of the month! 

 

 

Contact Information 

300 Hwy 361, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 812-902-1500 

https://www.facebook.com/cranefh 

SAVE THE DATES 
July– OUR WINNERS FOR PATRIOTIC 

DECORATIONS WERE… 

Greg and Lori Bell– and they won two 
$50 gift cards from HUNT! 

August 12 Back to School Event 

August  17 CAB Meeting in the 
Community Building 

August 17 Hydrant Flushing in Housing 
for Qt. A to U 

August 18 Hydrant Flushing for Qts. W 
& Z 

Samantha Bobbitt– Community Director 
 

Douglas McDonald-Maintenance Tech. 

STAFF  

Brian Stann 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 

Dear HMC Residents,  

I recently passed my one year anniversary since joining Hunt 

Military Communities as the new CEO. I have traveled to most 

of our communities and have met with many of our residents. 

The experiences and feedback have allowed us to make im-

portant strategic decisions and priorities to improve our ser-

vice delivery and resident experience across the country. We 

are excited to continually pursue improvements necessary to 

serve you better and sustain our military communities.  

Last August, I committed to reviewing best practices and re-

viewing services and programs. Since then we have completed 

resident focus groups in almost all of our communities. The 

feedback has helped us to identify specific areas that are most 

important to you such as improving communication, focus on 

consistency in customer service, and enhanced community 

events to bring our residents together. Resident focus groups 

will be something we doing continuously across the country so 

we can get direct feedback from you on our service delivery 

and communities. Thank you to everyone who participated, 

and we always value your feedback.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our CEO’s Message - August 


